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Here we are at the end of yet another half term!  
What a busy term it has been for our children with 
Key Stage 2 completing their SATs at the start of 
May and Key Stage 1 completing theirs this week.  
The children should be extremely proud of their 
hard work leading up to these assessments.  Pupil 
results will be shared with parents in annual reports 
at the end of the academic year.    
 
Next term will be just as busy, if not busier as the 
summer holidays fast approach.  Key Stage 2 have 
their weekly swimming lessons to look forward to; 
Chameleons are off to West Stow Anglo-Saxon 
Village for a History trip and we welcome Nursery 
pupils for transition sessions, ready to join us in 
September.   
 
Year 1 pupils will sit their Phonics Screening Check 
on the first week back after half term.  Should you 
have any questions regarding how this will be 
administered or would like any advice on how you 
can support your child, please see either Mrs 
Mallows or myself.   
 
Year 4 pupils will sit their Multiplication Test, week 
beginning 20th June.  This provides pupils with a few 
more weeks of practise time to ensure that they can 
recall up to the 12 times table.  Again, should you 
require any further guidance or support with this 
then please see Miss Braines, Mr McKenzie or 
myself for further information.  
 
I am sure many of you have been waiting with 
anticipation to hear that July Rose will indeed be 
back this year!  Further details will follow next term.  
Along with details of the upcoming Key Stage 2 end 
of year production…all to be revealed next term!  
 
The second summer term will be the final term for 
our Year 6 pupils and we aim to make it as 
memorable as possible, starting with the Y5/6 
Residential to Norfolk in the first week back.  There 
will also be a Leavers Disco and a Leavers Assembly, 
again all of this information will be shared with 
parents as we begin the final term.  
  
 
 
 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank 
Tracey – our School Cook, for all of her hard work 
and dedication to Ringstead.  I would hope that 
those of you who were able to join us this 
afternoon, would agree that she created a 
marvellous lunch selection for our pupils in 
helping to commemorate the occasion.  Thank 
you Tracey and thank you to our dedicated 
Midday Supervisors for assisting Tracey in making 
the lunch so successful.   
 
It was lovely to have so many parents in 
attendance at our Jubilee Celebration and I hope 
that you too enjoyed the afternoon as much as 
the children did! 
 
However, you choose to spend the Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee, I sincerely hope that you make 
the most of the additional time with your family 
and have a wonderful half term.  
 
Mrs Roberts  
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for the Diary 
 

Monday 6th June – Pupils return to school  
Wednesday 8th - Friday 10th June – Y5/6 
Residential  
Monday 13th June – KS2 Swimming starts 
Wednesday 22nd June – New to EYFS Transition 
Evening 6pm.  
Wednesday 29th June – Reunion Disco 5-7pm 
For all pupils including ex Y6 pupils from 2020 
and 2021. 
Thursday 30th June – Y3/4 West Stow Anglo-
Saxon Village 
Wednesday 13th July – Y6 Leavers Disco  
For all current pupils.  
Monday 18th July – KS2 Afternoon Performance  
Tuesday 19th July – KS2 Evening Performance  
Thursday 21st July – Leavers Assembly  
Thursday 21st July – Last day of term for the 
school year.  
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